
 
 

 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
December 8, 2015 

 
A Special Town Meeting was held on Tuesday, December 8, 2015 in the Deep 
River Town Hall Conference Room.  First Selectman Richard Smith called the 
meeting to order at 7:15 p.m.  The meeting was attended by First Selectman 
Richard Smith, Selectman Angus McDonald and a few residents.  The meeting was 
videographed by Margot Hilfinger and John Greene. 
 
A motion to appoint Angus McDonald as moderator was made by Margot 
Hilfinger and seconded by John Greene.  The motion was approved unanimously.  
Angus McDonald appointed Richard Smith to act as clerk of the meeting who then 
read the call. 
 
A motion to accept the call as read was made by Al Starr and seconded by 
Jonathan Kastner.  The motion was approved. 
 
Motions to approve both items of the call were made by Al Starr and seconded by 
Jonathan Kastner. 
  

1] Appointments to the Planning & Zoning Commission: 
 
   Leigh Balducci  Term to expire 12/01/2018 
   Bruce Edgerton  Term to expire 12/01/2018 
   William L. Burdick  Term to expire 12/01/2018 

 
 2) Appointments to the Zoning Board of Appeals: 

 
   Edward Judd  Term to expire 12/01/2018 
   Charles Rayner  Term to expire 12/01/2018 
   Lenore T. Kuhn  Term to expire 12/01/2018 
 
 

 

After a brief discussion, a voice vote was held.  The motion was approved 6 - 0. 
 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Al Starr, seconded by Jonathan Kastner, and 
passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 7:19 p.m. 
 
 

 

ATTEST:  Amy M. Winchell, Town Clerk 


